


11th December, 2018

Complaint No. 2445- A complaint of Smt. Vimla w/o Shri Devender, r/o- House No.279, Old Seema Puri, Delhi-110095, forwarded by the Delhi Medical Association, alleging medical negligence on the part of Dr. Ramesh, Dr. Manish and Dr. Shroff Charity Eye Hospital, 5027, Kedarnath Road, Beside Vani Prakashan, Daryaganj, New Delhi, Delhi 110002 in the treatment  administered  to complainant at Dr. Shroff Charity Eye Hospital, was  taken up for consideration before the Executive Committee  of the Delhi Medical Council.
The following Members were present:-
1)    Dr. Arun Kumar Gupta                           	Chairman 
2)    Dr. Vinay Aggarwal		 	Member
3)    Dr. Satendra Singh			Member
4)    Prof. Vandana Roy			Member

The Executive Committee noted that inspite of the notices dated 15th May, 2018 and 06th June, 2018 sent to complainant for providing the treatment records of Dr. Shroff Charity Eye Hospital and any other Hospital pertaining to this matter, returned undelivered with noting from the Postal department “Incomplete address”. The Executive Committee observed that in absence of aforementioned documents, the Executive Committee is not in a position to determine this matter, hence, the same stands closed.  



          (Dr. Girish Tyagi)
                                                                                               Secretary 









